
February Z3, 1967 

Dean William S . Ja-ckson 
Atlanta University 
223 Chestnut Street, S . W. 
Atlanta, GeoJ."gia 30314 

Dear Dean Jackson: 

Thank you fox your letter and the copy of vour 
letter to the· Atlanta Housing Authority. 

1 am grateful for your deep inter st in the 
improveme t oJ our public housing program. 

With b t , he , I am 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yo\lr ., 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
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